
February 1, 2022 

Chair Gelser Blouin, Vice Chair Robinson, and Members of the Committee: 

 

 It is important that people be able to access a registry of home health care 

givers in order to make sure they have met the requirements. 

 

 As our population ages, more people will need care givers for their loved ones.  

It is important that home caregivers and personal attendants have background checks 

and complete training requirements and that this information is available for the 

public. 

 

 Please vote for HB 1556. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Pat Bath 

Grants Pass, OR 


